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For Immediate Release:  June 9, 2017 
Water improvements on 3rd Street between Elm Avenue and Prospect Avenue will begin Monday 
  

On Monday, June 12, water improvements will begin 

on 3rd Street between Elm Avenue and Prospect 

Avenue. These water improvements will replace an 

existing water line with a larger one in order to 

provide adequate fire protection for the Norfolk Public 

Library, which is undergoing an expansion, as well as 

area businesses. 

 

Work on this project will begin at Elm Avenue. On 

Monday, Elm Avenue will be closed from 3rd Street to 

4th Street to tie into the existing waterline. This closure 

is expected to last up to two weeks and during this 

time, both intersections will remain open. 

 

The City of Norfolk is asking citizens to drive cautiously in this area during the construction activity. 

Citizen cooperation is appreciated. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact John Heine, City Engineer, at 402-844-2020.  
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